
4 Vial Kit Contents: Bacteria Testing testing using Flow 
Cytometry Method, pH and TDS testing, 4 sterile sample 
collection vials, freezer packs, insulated shipper and Next 
Day Air return shipping label. Results report via online 
customer portal  
 
6 Vial Kit Contents: Bacteria Testing testing using Flow 
Cytometry Method, pH and TDS testing, 6 sterile sample 
collection vials, freezer packs, insulated shipper and Next 
Day Air return shipping label. Results report via online 
customer portal  
 

8 Vial Kit Contents: Bacteria Testing testing using Flow 
Cytometry Method, pH and TDS testing, 8 sterile sample 
collection vials, freezer packs, insulated shipper and Next 
Day Air return shipping label. Results report via online 
customer portal  
 

12 Vial Kit Contents: Bacteria Testing testing using Flow 
Cytometry Method, pH and TDS testing, 12 sterile sample 
collection vials, freezer packs, insulated shipper and Next 
Day Air return shipping label. Results report via online 
customer portal  
 

16 Vial Kit Contents: Bacteria Testing testing using Flow 
Cytometry Method, pH and TDS testing, 16 sterile sample 
collection vials, freezer packs, insulated shipper and Next 
Day Air return shipping label. Results report via online 
customer portal  



24 Vial Kit Contents: Bacteria Testing testing using Flow 
Cytometry Method, pH and TDS testing, 24 sterile sample 
collection vials, freezer packs, insulated shipper and Next 
Day Air return shipping label. Results report via online 
customer portal  
 

Re-Test Kit Contents: RapidCheck Bacteria Testing testing 
using Flow Cytometry method plus pH and TDS testing. 
Includes 1 sterile sample collection vial, freezer pack, 
insulated shipper and Next Day Air return shipping label. 
Results report via online customer portal  
 

 

Add On Vial Contents: RapidCheck Bacteria Testing using 
Flow Cytometry method plus pH and TDS testing. Results 
report via online customer portal. Includes 1 sterile sample 
collection vial. Does NOT include freezer pack, insulated 
shipper or Next Day Air return shipping label.  
 

Annual Pack 4 Vial Kit Contents: Includes: Bacteria Testing 
testing using Flow Cytometry Method, pH and TDS Testing, 4 
sterile sample collection vials, freezer packs, insulated 
shipper and Next Day Air return shipping label. Results 
report via online customer portal.  
 

Annual Pack 6 Vial Kit Contents: Includes: Bacteria Testing 
testing using Flow Cytometry Method, pH and TDS Testing, 6 
sterile sample collection vials, freezer packs, insulated 



shipper and Next Day Air return shipping label. Results 
report via online customer portal.  
 

Annual Pack 8 Vial Kit Contents: Includes: Bacteria Testing 
testing using Flow Cytometry Method, pH and TDS Testing, 8 
sterile sample collection vials, freezer packs, insulated 
shipper and Next Day Air return shipping label. Results 
report via online customer portal.  
 

Annual Pack 12 Vial Kit Contents: Includes: Bacteria Testing 
testing using Flow Cytometry Method, pH and TDS Testing, 
12 sterile sample collection vials, freezer packs, insulated 
shipper and Next Day Air return shipping label. Results 
report via online customer portal.  
 

Annual Pack 16 Vial Kit Contents: Includes: Bacteria Testing 
testing using Flow Cytometry Method, pH and TDS Testing, 
16 sterile sample collection vials, freezer packs, insulated 
shipper and Next Day Air return shipping label. Results 
report via online customer portal.  
 

Annual Pack 24 Vial Kit Contents: Includes: Bacteria Testing 
testing using Flow Cytometry Method, pH and TDS Testing, 
24 sterile sample collection vials, freezer packs, insulated 
shipper and Next Day Air return shipping label. Results 
report via online customer portal.  
 

 


